
Jeremiah Hunt Bio: 

 

Jeremiah has been working in the water industry for over twenty-five years with his primary focus in 
Water Distribution.  He has been with Eugene Water & Electric Board (EWEB) for 12 years and is 
currently the Water Construction & Distribution Supervisor.  He’s responsible for the maintenance and 
construction of over 800 miles of water mains, 19,000 water valves and 4,200 fire hydrants.  Jeremiah 
works closely with his team to ensure Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) are created and followed to 
ensure the delivery of safe drinking water.  His previous experience was in Arizona where he worked in 
both the public and private sectors prior to coming to Oregon in 2009.  Jeremiah has worked and/or 
oversaw all aspects of Water Distribution.  Jeremiah currently holds an Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
Water Distribution Grade 3 Certification, Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) Water 
Distribution Grade 4 Certification, DEQ Water Treatment Grade 2 Certification and DEQ Wastewater 
Collection Grade 4 Certification.  He’s also been a Board member of Oregon Water/Wastewater Agency 
Response Network (ORWARN) for 8 years and is currently holds the seat of Chair. 


